
Walter Bracken STEAM Academy 

SOT Meeting ​02/14/2019 
 

February 14, 2019 / 8:00 AM / ROOM Library  

ATTENDEES 
Mrs. Wheatfill, Mr. Lay, Mr. Boulware, Ms. Henderson, Mrs. Zier, Ms. Bristol, 

Ms. Deguevara, Mrs. Barrow, Ms. Toolanen, Ms. Christiansen, Ms. Ortega, Mrs. 

Herbert, Ms. Zblewski, Ms. Bourgault, Ms. Tinoco 

AGENDA 

New Business 

● Budget for 2019-2020 

NOTES 
● Chair: Mr. Boulware 

● Vice Chair: Mr. Lay 

● Meeting Minutes: Ms. Bristol 

● We needed to redistribute $4,000 to general funds from salaries. 

Therefore, our general funds has increased by $4,000. 

● Books that are purchased for Stories and Snacks are allocated from the 

Title 1 office, we cannot redistribute those funds.   

● Our School Performance Plan was adjusted to indicate what money will be 

allocated in our budget to meet our yearly goals. 

● Buses for field trips (those that are not overnight field trips) will be 

paid for by Magnet.   

● Parents will still need to pay for any overnight field trips. 



● Our next SITE meeting we will discuss how we will use our ELL (English 

Language Learner) funds. 

● Regarding our School Performance Plan, we are still reviewing a phonics 

program that can be utilized for K-2 and used in interventions.  This 

will allow us to be consistent and increase student performance. 

● Phonics Assessments per grade level as of January: 

○ Kinder - almost at 50% 

○ 1st grade- 62% 

○ 2nd grade - 68% 

● In our School Performance Plan - we will continue to use Number Talks as 

a strategy to increase our performance in math.  

● Budget was approved by all members. 


